resignation

Armand Bilotti

Wed 10/11/2023 4:37 PM

To:Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>

G1A

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Please allow this e-mail to represent my official resignation of my position on the Bristol Planning Board. I have sold my home in Bristol effective today 10-11-2023 and unfortunately must move out of town. I have enjoyed my 20 plus years as a member and wish everyone who remains on the board my best. Please accept this communication to place this on your next Council agenda.

Armand Bilotti

